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Will be on Thursday, 4/4 from 5:00 pm-
6:30 pm. 

Everyone is welcome to join us. Please
come by and see what the students
have been learning. 

FROM THE ATTENDANCE CLERK
If your student must be absent
due to illness remember to always
send a doctor excuse or a hand
written excuse by the parent.
Thank you for your help with this
matter! 

FROM THE PTO
Join us for the Gator Fun Run, Lobit’s biggest fundraiser of the year!
Why support the Gator Fun Run you ask? Last year we raised over $50,000 for
our school and this year we have a big goal of $75,000. Every dollar that is raised
goes back into Lobit to fund so many PTO initiatives. For example, Teacher Grants,
Staff Appreciation, school assemblies, school improvements, student & family events
such as GatorCON/Trunk or Treat/Family Movie Night. Everything that we do is for
our wonderful school, staff, students & families, and we want to continue that work
next year!! ❤
Each student’s individual fundraising goal is $50. Registration is free, and your
student will receive a free drawstring backpack just for doing so! Share your
student’s personalized fundraising page with friends and family via text, email, and
on your social media pages. See the flyer below for more details! 

2024 Gator Fun Run

LOBIT ELEMENTARY OPEN HOUSE

Kindergarten Music Program to follow in
the cafeteria @ 6:30 pm. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H18sRyI0DYUB_P__Us4GXh9rgMiHdn9e/view?usp=drive_link
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Spring Book Fair
April 4-12 (during school hours)

April 4th - family night (5:00-6:30 pm)

We need volunteers! If you are able to
help, please choose a day and time by
using the link below. If you would like to
help multiple days, please click the link a
second time to choose your second day.

Volunteer sign up

A link to set up your child’s eWallet will
be sent closer to April. 

SPRING BREAK
The school will be closed

March 11-15

FROM THE COUNSELOR

LIBRARY NEWS

>Self-Injury Awareness Day: March 1
>School Social Work Week: March 4-8th

>Say Something Week: March 4–8th
          

Each year, thousands of schools and youth organizations nationwide participate in Say
Something Week, a week of celebrating the importance of trusted adults and upstanders in our

community! “If you see something, say something.”

>National Drug & Alcohol Facts Week: March 18-22nd   

…and the Character Trait for the Month of March is Cooperation.

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoa8isrP4uo49jXwOIyGiXw5ysJ5kcCx5F09IHfOshm_DrkA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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DATES TO REMEMBER

2/26-3/8 - FUNDRAISING FOR GATOR FUN RUN

3/4-3/8 - READ ACROSS AMERICA (SEE ATTACHED FLYER)

3/6 - SEVERE WEATHER DRILL

3/8 - PTO GATOR FUN RUN

3/8 - END OF 3RD NINE WEEKS

3/10 - DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS

3/11-3/15 - SPRING BREAK

3/19 - REPORT CARDS POSTED TO SKYWARD

3/22 - FIRE DRILL

3/26 - 3RD GRADE MATH PRE-STAAR BENCHMARK

3/29 - GOOD FRIDAY/NO SCHOOL

4/1 - NO SCHOOL

4/4 - LOBIT ELEMENTARY OPEN HOUSE 5:00-6:30 PM

4/4 - BOOK FAIR FAMILY NIGHT 5:00-6:30 PM

4/4 - KINDER MUSIC PROGRAM @ 6:30 PM

4/4-4/12 - SPRING BOOK FAIR


